
Dear Contributor, 

Niska-Game is coming!   

N-CAP, Niskayuna Community Action Program, is gearing up for our annual 

community event and fundraiser.  Niska-Game is a life-sized board game based on 

everybody’s favorite-Monopoly!  This year’s games will be held at Iroquois Middle School 

on the first Friday and Saturday of November from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m.  All proceeds from this 

activity are returned to our community through programs such as the President’s 

Volunteer Service Award, community forums, Junior Prom Information Night, Niska-Day 

and more!   

Each team will be given Niska-Game money to play the game.  However, donations of 

your money are worth five times their value in Niska-Game funds!  The more money a 

team brings in, the more Niska-Game money they have at the beginning of the game.  

(Checks should be payable to N-CAP and please add the student’s name to the memo area 

of the check—to make sure the student receives credit.)   

We know the game will be a positive experience for everyone involved and hope you 

will support these students.  We invite you to come to the cafetorium at Iroquois Middle 

School on Friday or Saturday to watch the game.  Please contact the N-CAP office at (518) 

374-0744 or i n f o @ n c a p n i s k y . o r g  with any questions.  Thank you for your support 

of this community event. 

Sincerely, 

The Niska-Game Committee 

“...because it’s our community and we care” 

www.ncapnisky.org  

Niskayuna Community Action Program (N-CAP) is a non-profit 501 (c) (3) organization.   
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Niskayuna Community Action Program  (N-CAP)  P.O. Box 9009,  Niskayuna NY  12309 


